
GRAB & GO MEALS  
 TIME CHANGES & MULTI-DAY PICKUP 

 

In order to minimize potential exposure to employees and families with our 
Grab & Go Meal service, a few changes will occur beginning Thursday, 
April 23rd.  

Beginning Thursday, April 23, students will be able to pick up meals 2 days 
per week.  Students are welcome to pick up breakfast and lunch at the 
school that is geographically closest to their home. 

Mondays: You will receive the following meals: Monday lunch; Tuesday 
breakfast & lunch; Wednesday breakfast & lunch; and breakfast for 
Thursday. 

Thursday: You will receive the following meals: Thursday lunch; Friday 
breakfast & lunch; and breakfast for Monday.  

This is a drive-through grab-and-go service. Parents and students should 
not plan to eat at school.  Bags of food will be considerably larger (6-12 
pounds of food per child) so plan to pick up by a car, or bring a cart/wagon 
or stroller if you are walking. 

• Pick up times will be 11:00 am -12:30 pm 
• With this type of distribution, we will not be able to accommodate 

specific dietary restrictions (i.e. gluten-free diets, peanut allergies, 
etc.), but each bag of food will provide many options for students 
throughout the week. 

• This measure is being taken to limit our workers' exposure to the 
public between them and their co-workers. 

This schedule will be in place through May 29, 2020. 


